
STAFF ADDRESSES AND HOME TELEPHONE NUMBERS 

It will be the continued practice of the BOCES to withhold employee addresses or home 
telephone numbers from anyone who may inquire.  However, in the case of a legal 
matter, upon receipt of proper documentation, necessary information will be supplied to 
the appropriate person(s).  Employees will be notified of such requests if possible. 
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